1. August Rallye Results: (Big "O" Rallye)

Scott Phillips - Flush Max Brown - King High

2. Chuck Cutting - 2 pr Queens, Jacks 10.
3. Michael Ray - 2 pr. 10's, 9's 11.
4. Marty Vomund - 1 pr. 10's 12. Tom Sawyer - King High Tony Taylor - Jack High

Roy Koch - Jack High Ted Long - 8 high and Vance Yates - 1 pr. 9's
Rodney Moorehead - 1 pr. 6's 5. 13. scorched battery

Bob Tennent - 1 pr. 2's 8. Hap Mowen - Ace high

2. September Meeting -

The hottest item discussed was the new point system. By majority vote, the members approved a point championship program for participation in club activities. The purpose of such a system is to reward those members who are active and help make eesce a better

Ted Long, Ron Green, Chuck Cutting and Erskine Wood of the rules committee have set forth the following values for activities:
a. Points shall be awarded for:

1. Attendance at meetings - 4 points each

2. Participation in an eescc event - 5 points

Sponsorship of a new member - 6 points - 10 points Working in an events

Chairmanship of an event (maximum 2 events) 15 points Points will be awarded as per membership; therefore, a hus-

band and wife under one membership may not earn individual points.

Officers shall not be permitted to earn points.

d. To earn points, a member's dues must be paid at the time the

points are earned.

e. Members must submit the following on a 3x5 card (available at the meeting) and give such a card to the Vice-President by the second meeting following the event. Points awarded for attendance of meeting need not be submitted as they will be taken from the roll sheet.

1. Member's name Event name

Date of event Type of participation - worker,

chairman, etc.
Two trophies will be awarded annually at the November meeting for points accumulated between Oct 1 and Sept 31 of the club calendar year.

Anyone with nominations for offices, contact Bob Tennant, Ted Long or Erskine Wood. We will be voting at the October meeting.

3. The Concours D' Elegance, despite the threatening weather, was a moderate success. Ron Green and Fred Jasmer were judges. Nancy Green, and Penny Long helped with the paper work. Tom Rhea, Bob Tennant, Ed Tennant, Clarke Skogsberg, Ted Long, Don Lyons, and Tom and Marilatt Hill all helped direct cars. If you didn't get dashplaques, I will have them at our September rallye. Thanks to you all for helping out.

4. September Safari -

Speaking of our September rallye, just a reminder. It will be this Sunday, September 25th; registration is from 8:30-9:30 am. It starts at Tiffany-Davis parking lot on Coburg Road. Incidentally, Bob Tennant will be on TV this Saturday. KVAL, Channel 13 from 3-4:00 pm. 0

5. October meeting will be at Mark's Trading Post, just behind the coffee shop. This will be our year around home, thanks to Bob Tennant. See you there October 5th in Springfield.

October rallyes:

October 9 - Scavenger hunt courtesy Don Crouch and Roy Koch. For those over 21 at the end; pop for those under. Starts at noon, Sunday at the Springfield Bi-Mart Parking lot. \$3.00 for members; 3.50 non-members.

October 29 - "Ghoul's Gallop" - starts from the Eugene Bi-Mart parking lot. Registration at 8:00 pm. Members \$2.00; non- \$2.25. FOR SALE!!!!!!

"C" Production Oregon Northwest Regional 64-65 Champion. Lotus Super Seven - 1340 cc Cosworth engine. Dual Webers, Mag Wheels; new engine and rear end - not raced; street equipment; custom trailer; extra tires and wheels. Call Dell Smith: 688-1951 evenings; 342-5567 days.

Check our October newsletter for upcoming events.